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Texas Utilities Generating Company
,

ATTN: R. J. Gary, Executive Vice
President & General Manager

2001 Bryan Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 25, 1983, in response to our letter and

Notice of Violation dated April 29, 1983. We have reviewed your reply and find it

responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will review

the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to

determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

*0rtainal Signed bVI
O. t's MAOSEN"

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

cc:
Texas Utilities Generating Company
ATTN: H. C. Schmidt, Project Manager
2001 Bryan Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Texas Utilities Generating Company
ATTN: B. R. Clements, Vice President, Nuclear
2001 Bryan Tower,-Suite 1735
Dallas, Texas 75201
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